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8 August 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Residents and Road Users 
 
 
Commencement of Bridge Construction at Smarts Creek, Croobyar Road 
 
We are writing to inform you that bridge construction work will commence at Smarts Creek, 
Croobyar Road on Thursday, 8 August 2024 on behalf of Shoalhaven City Council.  
 
The construction activities will include the installation of a temporary bypass track, removal of the 
existing bridge structure, and installation of a new concrete bridge. 
 
Key Information: 

• Construction Period: 8 August 2024 – 10 October 2024 (weather permitting) 
• Duration: Approximately 9 weeks 
• Activities: 

o Installation of a temporary bypass track 
o Removal of the existing bridge structure 
o Installation of a new concrete bridge 

• Traffic Impact: Heavy machinery will be operating in the area, and new traffic controls will 
be in place. We advise all road users to follow the traffic signage and controls to ensure 
safety. 
 

Efforts to Minimise Disruption: We are committed to minimising disruption to residents and road 
users during this period. Our team will work diligently to complete the project as efficiently as 
possible while maintaining safety and minimising inconvenience. 
 
Enquiries: For any questions or concerns, please contact Gary at 0427 649 320. He will be available 
to assist you with any inquiries related to the construction work. 
 
We thank you for your patience and cooperation during this important infrastructure upgrade. Your 
understanding is greatly appreciated as we work to improve the safety and functionality of Croobyar 
Road. 
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